
Y f ~ r.,'r 
,`l ..

STEV~NSON Wa
7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371, Stevenson, WA 98648

Steven V. ICing, Executive Director and Secretary
State o€Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1340 S. Evergreen Parl< Dr. S.W.
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

February 8, 2016

Re: S~eVenson, Washington Proposed Quiet Zone
Russell Avenue Crossing, D07 Crossing Inventory Number 090~.48C

Dear Mr. King,

Thank you for your comments provided- in response to the City's of Ste~enson's Notice of intent to

establish a new quiet zone under 49 CFR 222.39(a}(1) for the Russell Avenue crossing, U.S. DOT National
Highway-Ralf Grade Crossing Inventory Number 090148C.

We appreciate your comments and the overview of the steps we have undertaken to establish the quiet
zone in accordance with 49 CFR 222.

You pointed out that the City's letter of intent did not specify the length of the new quiet zone. Thani<
you for this observation; I will include the length of the new quiet zone in the Notice of Establishment.

Sincerely,
,~
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Nicl< Hogan, City Administrator
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